CASTLEFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 417
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING
MARCH 15, 2017

Chairman Lisa Knudson called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Trustees present were:

Lisa Knudson Todd Wells
Charlene Davis Rae Ann Bower
Jason Nunes

Superintendent Lyle Bayley and Assistant Principal Clint Evans were also present.

SUCCESS STORIES- The girls’ basketball team did well at state competition. The school represented
itself well. Shari Darrow was honored. FFA students are in the Buhl Herald for all their
accomplishments. Winter awards ceremony was well attended as well as the recent student led
conferences. Day on the Hill went well. Rae Ann Bower observed Johnnie Zimmers class and was
impressed as to how well it went.

CONSENT AGENDA- Todd Wells moved to accept the minutes as written with the addition of Idaho
Code 74-206 (b) under executive session. Charlene Davis seconded.

-February 15, 2017 Minutes
-The Monthly Bill List
-Salaries Review List
-Skyward Budget 2016-17

Motion carried.
CORRESPONDENCE- ENA lawsuit was discussed by Superintendent Lyle Bayley
OLD BUSINESS

NEW ISBA WINTER UPDATE- Todd Wells moved to accept the policies as written with the addition of
the options as discussed. Rae Ann Bower seconded. Motion carried.

NEW BUSINESS

TRANSPORTATION- Todd Wells moved to reimburse Tiffany Adams no more than/but up to 104
miles/day during the time the school could not provide bus service to the area west of Salmon Falls.
Rae Ann Bower seconded. Motion carried.

BUDGET HEARING DATE- Todd Wells moved to set the budget hearing date at June 21, 2017, at 6:00
p.m. in the school library. Charlene Davis seconded. Motion carried.



NEW COACH/TEACHER/ELEMENTARY POSITIONS-Discussion. Todd Wells moved to offer the
elementary administration position to Dena Allred with the current job description, Jason Nunes
seconded. Motion carried.

NEGOTIATIONS-Discussion
SUPERINTENDENT REHIRE-Discussion

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL REPORT- Assistant Principal Clint Evans reported that prom would be April
21+ at the 360 Event Center. There will be a D] and catered dessert bar. Bully Awareness/Kindness
week is this week. Marci Howard has been in charge of this event. Enrollment handout stated 297

students. Sadies dance will be this Friday from 8:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.

SUPERINTENDENT REPORT- Superintendent Lyle Bayley discussed that Rae Ann Bower had come to
visit and observe the elementary school. Title I conference is next month. Several teachers will be
attending. The Federal Program Conference is the same time. There was a district IV Superintendent
meeting this morning teacher evaluations were discussed.

COMMENTS FROM TRUSTEES- Candidates for trustee election have been turned in. Elyse Pearlman
was very complimentary of staff/school. “Team Advisory” was an accreditation suggestion.

There being no further business, Todd Wells moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:56 p.m. Charlene
Davis seconded. Motion carried.
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